
              The annual Fall Pony Roundup 
was held at Mustangs Unlimited on 
November 11th.   Although there was 
a Toys For Tots show at Year One on 
Saturday, we still managed to have 
over 70 cars show up to participate.  
Mustangs Unlimited provided several 
door prizes.   The Hooters Girls were 
on hand to sell tickets for the Mus-
tangs Unlimited Gift Certificate draw-
ing.   We collected $800 to spend on 
additional toys.  Thanks to all who 
came out and helped make the 
show a success! Toys Collected 
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After Christmas Party 
              The annual after Christmas 
party will be held at Jaemor Farms on 
January 12 from 1-5.  The club will pro-
vide a meat tray and drinks.  Please 
bring your favorite covered dish to 
share with the club.   Once again we 
will have the White Elephant gift ex-
change.  Please keep the gifts to less 
than $20.  Who will get the Lincolns 
this year?    We will hold the January 
meeting after lunch.   

P O N Y T A L E S  



Mustang Collectibles 

Birthdays & Anniversaries 

newer releases are the “For Sale” series that look 
like a car under restoration or needing one.  If you 
want the most correct and extremely detailed 
cars, then look to GMP Diecast.  Their cars have 
correct and high detail and are available in many 
styles.  Most of the large cars can be purchased for 
$20.00-$50.00 at a show or on the internet.  Expect 
to pay $100.00 or more for the GMP models.  Look 
around.  You might just find one that matches your 
car to put on your mantle. 

             Last Newsletter I talked about Japanese tin 
cars.  Another type of car collected and more com-
mon is what I like to call the large die cast cars.  
These are either 1:18 or 1:24 scale and are generally 
pretty well detailed. The level of detail varies as does 
the cost.  Perhaps the most consistent quality and 
detailed mid priced cars are made by Auto Art.  Sev-
eral other manufacturers such as Ertl, American Mus-
cle, Maisto, Welly, Classic Garage, Hot Wheels & DUB 
can be found at nearly every car show.  Some 
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November Birthdays 
 

David Osborn 
Chris Agee 
Ray Axlerad 

David Rusnak 
Robert Gresham 
Joan Gresham 
Connie Holland 

Barbara Hollingsworth 
Bob Justice 
Bill LaPointe 
Don Perry 

Jeff Ramey 
Debra Ramey 
Joe Tashjian 
Aida Tashjian 

Bruce Vaughn 

December Birthdays 
 

Tim Holland 
Sue King 

Bob Vickery 

Anniversaries 
 

Robert & Joan Gresham 
Matt& Sassy Hayes 
Bob & Pat Justice 

Lee & Kitty Wilmont 



             New members Bob & 
Linda Goff from Lavonia 
joined at the Fall Pony Round 
Up.  Bob has been involved 
with Mustangs or Cougars one 
way or another for most of his 
life.  If you have been around 
to any cruise-in event or show, 
you probably ran into Bob or 
saw one of the many cars he 
restored-modified and then 
sold after tiring of it.  I have 
one of them.  His current car is 
a standard 72 fast back that 
he has modified to look like a 
Mach 1.  He replaced the 302 
2V with a modified 351C 4V. A 
large cam, headers, and igni-

tion upgrades to the engine with a 5 
speed for gas mileage to come real soon.  
A fresh coat of Grabber Green metallic 
paint, reproduction interior and 17” Mag-

nums complete the 
package.  He added 
Mach 1 stripes and some 
personalized decals that 
say 351 HO.  He calls it his 
“green ho”.  Currently 
Bob is working on a 68 
Cougar that he is modify-
ing with a 351w, perform-
ance suspension, 5-
speed, 4 wheel disc 
brakes, air conditioning  
and upgraded interior.  
Bob and Linda have 2 
boys.   Robbie who is 
married with 2 children 
and Anthony who still 
lives at home.  Bob & 

             The meeting will be held after the holiday 
party and gift exchange.  This is an election year so 
consider running for an office if you have the time 
and the drive to do the job.  There has been some 
discussion about a club shirt design.  We haven’t 
had a shirt for several years and if you have some 
ideas, bring them with you.  David will try to get 
rough artwork done for the club to vote on.  It’s 

dues time again.  If you joined after March 07 then 
you are exempt till next year.  For the rest of us, it’s 
time to pony up 20 bucks.  If you can’t make the 
meeting, then mail your dues to:  

David Osborn 
PO Box 1342 
Winder, GA  30680 

New Member Spotlight 

Next Meeting 
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